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GIVING REPORT 
General: December $104,759 / YTD $944,536

Building Fund: Given $1,106,633 / Loan Remaining Balance $617,493
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AnnouncementsAnnouncements

Our MissionOur Mission
As we proclaim biblical truth, we 

cultivate relationships that are 
intimate with Christ, active in the 
Church, & loving the community.

VBC CHRISTMAS 2021 
Do you love decorating for Christmas? 
Inside your house? Outside your house? 
If so, we need your help for next year's 
Christmas season, 2021! We are looking 
for volunteers to help decorate our 
church building for the Advent season 
which includes indoor decorations as well 
as setting up outdoor decor of our annual 
family event, Lighting the Path. 

And you don’t have to wait until next year 
to help. We will be meeting Saturday, 
January 9th at 10 am to put away the 
Christmas decor and lighting the path 
elements in an organized fashion so they 
are easy to find for next season.

Contact Marta Berk (marta@spokanevbc.org) 
to let us know you can help on the 9th, or If 
you would like to sign up for next year.

WEEKLY PRAYER MEETING  
Join us for a one-hour weekly prayer 
meeting starting at 6:30 pm on Sundays 
here at VBC.

SAVE THE DATE FOR FAMILY 
CAMPING 2021!  
Family Camping is scheduled for 
Thursday-Sunday, August 12-15, 2021 at 
Farragut State Park. Signups will begin 
in June.

LIFE GROUP sign-ups begin today! 
Visit the sign-up table in the Portico for 
more info. The Winter session starts on 
January 17. Life Groups are gatherings 
of 8-12 adults who meet weekly to 
grow together as a family by studying 
God’s Word, investing in relationships, 
supporting one another, and seeking 
opportunities to reach out to those 
around them with the Gospel. Our 
desire is that each group would live 
life together and, as they do, see the 
Gospel brought to bear in the real stuff 
of everyday life!

WANTED: MUSIC COORDINATOR  
The Music Coordinator works closely 
with the music and technology 
volunteers to plan and facilitate weekly 
music practices, Sunday worship 
services and special events. Other 
administrative tasks include attending 
staff meetings, creating schedules, 
editing musical scores, providing lyrics 
for projection, and more. Contact 
Natalie Carroll (601-573-4858) or 
Doug Snook (509-922-8582) if you 
would like more information or are 
interested in applying.

January 3, 2020
Ben Orchard

John 11:47-57


